
Mayor’s Young Leaders Advisory Council 

January 16, 2016 

Minutes 

Proceedings of the Mayor’s Young Leaders Advisory Council taken on January 16, 2016 in the Lynwood 

Roberts Room of City Hall, 117 W. Duval Street, Jacksonville, Florida commencing at 12:00 p.m. 

Committee Members Attending 

Kashaun Bledsoe, Joshua Colson, Kayley Delay, Essence Duncan, Bryan Gros, Eli Mizrahi, Marilyn Heth, 

Maeghan Holzbaur, Dwight James, Vanessa Ruales, James Begley, Tanisha Mugwimi,  Chris Prattos, 

Kevin Holzendorf, Austin Sams, Daziyah Sullivan, Lenaire Jones, Maria Dawson,  Dashaun (Angel) 

Edwards, Lisa Cross, Aaron Anderson, Victor Mills, Tatsuwa Deverson, Davontae Major, Diamond Martin, 

Diarra Samb, Jayla Hall, Justin Ransome, Katelynn Thigpenn, Tatum Thompson, Clyde Williams, Juan 

Castillo, Shamara Wilburn, Andrew Ryan. 

Staff Attending 

Chardae Hancock 

The Meeting began at 12:04 p.m. with the YLAC President Tatum Thompson. She welcomed council 

members and went over the minutes from the last meeting. The members amended some of the 

meeting notes and grammatical errors. The minutes were approved.  

The members worked in the committees groups and discussed names for their project. They also 

discussed possible locations for the event. The committee groups reconvened as a whole to vote on the 

name for the event. The members voted and named the event, “JAXTIVITIES.” The members went back 

into their committee groups at 1:17p.m. and discussed the location possibilities.  

The members came back together and shared ideas for locations. The members voted on the location 

for Jaxtivities. Jaxtivities will be held at the City Hall and Hemming Park.   

2:00 p.m. the members went back into their committees. The Project and Planning committee was 

tasked to plan out the event. The Media Relations committee discussed different media and 

promotional ideas. The Bylaws committee began to create standard operating procedures for the event. 

The Mayor’s Report committee prepared a report for the upcoming meeting. The Mayor or a staff 

member will be in attendance to hear the report. The Finance committee worked on the budget. The 

Issues committee discussed positive and negative outcomes for the event.  The Data and Research 

committee worked on finding other vendors for the event. 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:40 p.m.   

 
 



Next Meeting 
 
The next meeting of YLAC is noon, February 27, 2016 at the usual City Hall Location in the Lynwood 

Roberts Room. 


